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Over the past month we have had Income of $5,017.60 and Expenses of $563.74. This 
puts our available funds at $4,066.51 based on our prudent reserves. 

 

I will be looking into getting a smaller P.O. Box for the district. The price is going up and 
we do not need one of the current size that we have. I will be looking into where our 
P.O. Box number is posted so I can have those places updated to our new number. I 
will be printing off labels for our current stock of envelopes to update them. 

 

Any questions? 

 

 

Motion to accept February report? 

All those in favor? 

Any opposed? 

 

 

In keeping with our 7th Tradition, we are self-supporting through our own 
contributions. The suggested donation is $2 for this meeting. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Yours in service 
Angelo Gallegos 
Treasurer@aa-nia-dist11.org 
Lomaster1313@aol.com 
815-678-4034 



 





 


